
 

 

 

 

TO:  Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

 

FROM: Wanda J. Ellis, Deputy Director 

  Ohio Department of Job and Family Services 

 

RE:  Response to CSI Recommendations 

 

DATE:  May 8, 2020  

 

Thank you for your review and recommendation of publicly funded child care rule 5101:2-

16-09 received by the Ohio Department of Job and Family Services on May 8, 2020. Based 

on your approval of the draft rule, the Office of Family Assistance is proceeding with the 

formal filing with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 

 

 

CC: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

 

ACTION: Original DATE: 05/11/2020 8:47 AM
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